
From: Rita Hsiao [rita_hsiao@cclab.com.tw]
Sent: Friday, March 08, 2002 3:19 AM
To: MikeKuo@ccsemc.com
Subject: Answer for AN02T1792

Dear Mike,

Thank you for your advice.

Regarding AN02T1792, the answers as below:

Answer 1: The correct FCC ID is HQKKMEMR325 and the FCC ID Label had
modified as Appendix 1.

Answer 2: Please see Appendix 2.

Answer 3: Sorry for typing error. I had modified the datas, please see
Appendix 3.

Answer 4: Pleasde see Appendix 4.

Should you have any further question, please let me know.

Thanks again!

Nancy
----- Original Message -----
From: "Mike Kuo" <MikeKuo@CCSEMC.com>
To: "Nancy (E-mail)" <fnancy@cclab.com.tw>
Sent: Thursday, February 28, 2002 11:34 AM
Subject: FW: KEY MOUSE ELECTRONIC ENTERPRISE, FCC ID:KMEMR325, AN02T1792

>
>
> -----Original Message-----
> From: CERTADM
> Sent: Wednesday, February 27, 2002 7:28 PM
> To: 'mkuo@ccsemc.com'
> Subject: KEY MOUSE ELECTRONIC ENTERPRISE, FCC ID:KMEMR325, AN02T1792
>
>
> Notice_content
>  -------------
> Question #1: Key Mouse Electronic is not the owner of Grantee code:KME.
The
> correct Grantee code for Key Mouse should be HQK.  Please provide revised
> FCC ID label format to correct the FCC ID number.
>
> Question #2: Schematic diagram can not be read.  Please provide a clear
copy
> of schematic.
>
> Question #3: There are several spurious emissions are higher than the
> fundamental field strength.  In accordance with 15.215(b) of FCC rules,
> unwanted emission field strength can not be higher than fundamental field
> strength.  This product is not compliance with FCC rules.



>
> Question #4: The two spectrum plots provided does not show the start and
> stop frequencies.  Please provide spectrum plots to demonstrate bandedge
> compliance.
>
> Best Regards
>
> Mike Kuo / TCB Certifier
> The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue
> on the above referenced application. Failure to provide the requested
> information within 60 days of the original e-mail date may result in
> application dismissal and forfeiture of the filing fee. Also, please note
> that partial responses increase processing time and should not be
submitted.
> Any questions about the content of this correspondence should be directed
to
> the e-mail address listed below the name of the sender.


